
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
1st April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy few weeks it has been! We have had many successes in the few short weeks and it was nice to 
keep some of our traditions, such as the Easter bonnet parade and decorate an egg competition. Thanks to 
all parents and children that got involved with this; we had some brilliant entries! Please do have a look at 
the photographs of some of the competitive entries! Well done parents. 
 
Easter  
This week, we had a socially-distanced Easter bonnet parade. Take a look at some of 
these fabulous entries below! 
 
And…congratulation to the winners of the competition! 
 
RG Charlie 
RP Callum 
1C Dotty 
1S Junior 
2B D'Najeo 
2L Jorel 
 
School uniform 
With uniform shops currently closed, I know how difficult it has been for you to get school uniform.  I have 
arranged to meet with both Trutext and Clive Marks reps to discuss how parents can purchase uniform and 
also get 10% and 15% money off vouchers. 
 
Water bottles 
As the weather (hopefully!) gets warmer, please send your child in with a labelled water bottle (water only 
please) that they can drink from during the day.  
 
Summer term 
School reopens back on the 19th April 2021 as normal.    
 
Have lovely Easter break. 
 
From Mr. E. Gaibee  
Headteacher 
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